
Dear Parents, Guardians, Sta0, and Students: 
  
I hope you all had a chance to slow down and relax over the rainy weekend! Sometimes the 
rain gives us the perfect opportunity to take a breather and recharge. As we start this new 
week, I wanted to let remind you of the following meeting; 
  
A community meeting will be held on October 22, 2024, at 6:30 pm at MacPherson Court 
(second floor by the main o0ice) at RSS to discuss the draft policy on the Restriction of 
Personal Digital Devices. Everyone is welcome to attend and share their feedback. We 
greatly value your input and have incorporated responses from the June 27 survey into the 
draft policy. For more details and to view the survey results, 
visit: https://www.sd19.bc.ca/our-district/policies-reports/sd19-developing-an-approach-
to-personal-digital-devices/  
  
Please refer to the October 1 communication below for an overview of the Board of 
Education’s process on the Restriction of Personal Digital Devices. 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
October 1, 2024 
  
Dear Parents, Guardians, Sta0, and Students: 
As part of the Revelstoke School District’s continued commitment to student wellbeing, we 
are pleased to provide the following update for the Restriction of Personal Digital Devices 
Policy. 
Below you will find the updated timeline: 

• Sept 23/2024 - Policy Committee Meeting: Introduction to the Draft Policy 
• Oct 16/2024 - Board of Education Meeting with Verbal Report 
• Oct 22/2024 - Community Meeting Regarding Draft Policy at RSS at 6:30 pm at 

MacPherson Court (second floor by the main o0ice). Everyone welcome. 
• Oct 28/2024 - Policy Committee Meeting to Review Updated Version 
• Nov 5/2024 - Board of Education Meeting: Asking for permission to circulate the 

draft policy from the Board of Education 
• Nov 25/2024 - Policy Committee Meeting: Final review of feedback 
• Dec 17/2024 - Board of Education Meeting: Adoption of final policy 

  
We look forward to seeing you in person at the October 22nd, community meeting to 
discuss the draft policy and collect your feedback and ideas. See the following link for the 
June 27 survey results: 
https://www.sd19.bc.ca/our-district/policies-reports/sd19-developing-an-approach-to-
personal-digital-devices/  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
Warm regards, 
Roberta 
  



 

Roberta Kubik (she,her) | 
settler  
Superintendent of Schools  
SD 19 Revelstoke, BC 
  
Phone 250 837 2101   
Web   www.sd19.bc.ca 
Email rkubik@sd19.bc.ca 
  
  

Grateful that I live and work on the unceded traditional territories of the Sinixt, Secwepemc, 
Ktunaxa and Sylix Okanagan who have been stewards of this land since time immemorial 
  
 


